
 
 

Useful information  

 

Thank you and well done for all the hard work you’ve been doing so far – we have loved seeing your pictures and examples of your 

work. We hope you have been able to watch some of the stories and assemblies that have been recorded for you.   Please see the link 

below that takes you to the home learning page.  We look forward to seeing you all soon. 

https://www.st-edmunds.richmond.sch.uk/page/?title=Home+Learning&pid=181 

 

 

Contacting us 

 

Remember to keep in regular contact with us by email, (nursery@st-edmunds.richmond.sch.uk) to show us all the super learning you 
have been doing – remember to let us know on your e-mail if you are happy for us to show your work on the school website.  You can 
also e-mail us if there is anything else you need help with.   
 
 
Photos 
 
If you are happy for us to share some of your work on the school website – remember to state on your e-mail that you give us 

permission to do so.   E.g. ’I am happy for this work to be shared on the school website.’ 

 
 

Certificates 

Don’t forget our special home learning certificates which we will are sending out to those children who have sent us some super 

work. We can’t wait to send out some more and it would be great if everyone could get a certificate, so please share with the class 

what home learning you are doing and what you got your certificate for. 

 

https://www.st-edmunds.richmond.sch.uk/page/?title=Home+Learning&pid=181

